
○ Yakushima Town Office will stop its daily COVID-19 updates.        

(September 20, 2022) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Following the announcement of Kagoshima Prefecture ending daily 

COVID-19 data reports from September 20, 2022, Yakushima Town 

Office will stop providing the town's regular updates and reports. 

 

We will also stop reporting COVID-19 cases on Yakushima Town 

website, LINE, and wireless announcements as of Tuesday, 

September 20, 2022. 

 

 

 

- Inquiry - 

Yakushima Town Office COVID-19 Response Headquarter 

Address: 849-20 Koseda, Yakushima-cho, Kumage-gun, Kagoshima,  

891-4292 JAPAN 

TEL: 0997-43-5900 / Fax: 0997-43-5905 

E-mail: kenkou@town.yakushima.kagoshima.jp 

 
The end of daily COVID-19 case reporting 

(Starting from September 20, 2022) 

mailto:kenkou@town.yakushima.kagoshima.jp

